

Daffodil International University
Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering
Daffodil Smart City, Ashulia, Dhaka

January 16, 2022
Notice 
This is to notify you that, as per the instruction of Director Evening, Faculty of Engineering all classes of the Evening program (City Campus & DSC) has been postponed (except Level 01 Term 01) till January 18, 2022. The class will start as usual on January 19, 2022.
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